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This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Made binoculars to look at birds in our nursery garden. 
 

 Hunted to find pictures of birds around the playground and learnt their 

names. 
 

 Used our artistic skills to draw pictures of birds and described their  

features. 
 

 Got creative in the hair and beauty salon with colour mixing and hand 

painting. 
 

 Celebrated Burns night with making shortbread and watched some Scottish 

dancing. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…   

 Looking at animals that hibernate and create junk modelling homes for 

these sleepy creatures. 
 

 Practising our pincer grip and our counting by playing a hedgehog peg game. 
 

 Making some nutritious fruit and vegetable juice with a juicing machine. 
 

 Decorating a cake, making icing flowers and preparing a tea party for the 

class 

Home learning : 

• Why not take some pictures of numbers that you see within your environment 
(front door/on a bus/ in a shop etc.) Bring them in or send them to us so we 

can talk to your children when we do their Newsbook about what numbers they 
have seen.  



Caterpillars Class Newsletter 27th January 2023  

Important Notices  

 

We are delight to inform parents that Miss Lacey has passed her  

apprenticeship with flying colours and is now a level 2 qualified 

nursery  practitioner 

 

Well Done Miss Lacey! 

 

 

 

 

 


